
Friday November 29, 2024. 
 

Good morning Osler community, 
 Bollywood Dance! 

Sr. Volleyball 
Kindergarten Hearing Screening 

Basketball coaches 
Preparing for Grade 8 

 

Bollywood Dance and Performance!   
 
The students of Osler have the exciting opportunity to learn Bollywood Dance with Karima Essa from 
December 2nd-6th! Karima is Bollywood dancer, choreographer and instructor. She has been sharing 
her love of dance with schools since 2018, and has a passion for supporting diversity and body positivity 
through dance. Classes will have a dance lesson each day leading up to a performance on Friday, Dec 6 
at 1:45PM. Families are welcome to watch the performance in the gym from 1:45PM-2:30PM. If families 
plan on attending, please enter through the front doors of the school. Families may take students home 
after the performance and must check-out with the teacher from the student's classroom. We are 
looking forward to a week filled with dance, music and fun!  

 

Sr. Volleyball   
Congratulations to Osler's Senior Boys and Girls Volleyball Teams!  Osler can be proud of the 
enthusiasm, fair play and amazing skill development demonstrated by our students over the past 10 
weeks of practices and game play.  What a great season of volleyball!  Go Osler!  Good luck to our City 
Championship Teams next week! 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

If you have a student in grade 7 I recommend checking out the information on the VSB website in this link; 
Preparing for Grade 8/What to know during the Grade 7 year 
Here you will find information about secondary programs and mini schools as well as documents needed 
for a smooth transition.  There are even commonly answered questions for students starting this new 
journey! 
 
 
 
Enjoy your weekend, 
 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/77517/preparing-for-grade-8-what-to-know-during-the-grade-7-year

